
“I urge, then, first of all, that petitions, prayers, intercession and thanksgiving be made for 

all people— 2 for kings and all those in authority, that we may live peaceful and quiet lives in 

all godliness and holiness.” 1 Timothy 2:1-2 

Newmarket Prayer Breakfast Sponsorship Campaign 
Letter 2013 

  
Dear Friend, 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR! On Tuesday, March 26, 2013, we plan to gather in 
Newmarket, Ontario Canada, to once again lift up our leaders in prayer together as a community!  Please put 
this date on your calendar NOW and share in the inspiration and direction we can experience and enjoy with 
one another, in a spirit of collaboration and fellowship, here in our own backyard and BEYOND! 
 
We also invite alongside this lofty goal and initiative, many local key partnerships, to join with us as sponsors 
and supporters, providing the seeding capital and required financial support, (especially for our young 
leaders/youth sponsorships), to make this a reality across generations, as we look to continue to foster 
strong(er) relationships and connections in and around our Town and surrounding area. (** NOTE: For this 
year, be sure to ask about our Koinonia Faith Seed, BFF (Buy-For-Four), “DONATE”, youth sponsorships 

initiatives, also making it possible for individuals and small businesses to participate while enabling someone 
else  that might NOT be in the financial position to otherwise participate or attend).  
 
We welcome referrals and support, in all shapes and sizes, from getting the word out, to creating a truly 
inspirational event, from start to finish, to join in! THIS CAN NOT BE DONE WITHOUT YOUR SUPPORT! This 
is a time when we can draw together in unity and demonstrate our willingness to share, in a single voice, the 
common need for choosing to LOVE NEWMARKET and  show compassion, here in our own neighbourhoods, 
streets and neighbourhoods, where we work, live, play and thrive! 
 
Aside from being a vital part of our vibrant community life, this event is now in its THIRD year already and 
growing! As an event partner and sponsor, you will receive a unique opportunity to reach into the very cross-
section and heart of our community, for you and your business/organization, while supporting a worthy initiative 
for leadership development and community-building.  There are many different ways to get involved, donate 
and even sponsor community and youth representatives to participate and attend (especially those who would 
not typically be able to afford the price of the ticket) ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TOWARDS COVERING 
EVENT COSTS. In the event of a surplus, local Newmarket charities will receive any excess funds at the 
discretion of the steering committee. This is a not-for-profit, non-denominational, non-political, grass-roots 
community-group and initiative, gathering to support, encourage and pray for our leaders, our country 
and our future! 
 
As a NMPB-partner/sponsor, your name/business name will appear on every event- program for the Prayer 
Breakfast, as well as in the local press-releases, on the website with hyperlinks for that much appreciated 
cross-pollination and networking!  Many people use these types of events as a guide to select and support local 
businesses that benefit local non-profit participation in numerous and significant ways. What a great way to let 
people in the community recognize you as a supporter-partner, by becoming a Newmarket Prayer 
Breakfast sponsor. Be sure to ask about our “MARKETPLACE AVENUE”, corporate and youth 
sponsorships.  Our team would be happy to answer and address any questions, concerns or enquiries.  
 
Our Keynote Speaker this year is Victor T. Thomas, President of the Regina & District Chamber of Commerce 
and we look forward to an inspired exchange, so do not miss it! Other program participants will be announced 
shortly – so stay tuned.  
  
If you are interested in being a part of this event, lend your support and financial backing to this event and 
community initiative, please contact our Sponsorship Team should you have any questions. 

 

Humbly Serving,  

 
Karin Theron, Chair             Garry James, Co-Chair 
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SE�T O� BEHALF OF THE �EWMARKET PRAYER BREAKFAST COMMITTEE 

 


